
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2021-22 is 97%) 

 

 

 Flamingos 100% Kingfishers 99.57%  Jackdaws 95% Hummingbirds 89.3%  5 

 

Whole School Attendance this week is 95.9% 

 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Flamingos! 

 
 

 

Covid Cases week ending 19th November 2021 
  

We have had 2 new positive cases this week.  
 

Covid 19 email address If your child is displaying any symptoms of Covid-19 (it only has to 

be one symptom not all three) please keep them at home and take them for a PCR test, they 

will need to stay at home until a negative test result is received. Please let the school office 

know as soon as possible using the covid@bawburgh.norfolk.sch.uk  
 

Christmas Raffle The Friends will be holding an online Christmas fundraising raffle this 

year. If anyone has any raffle prizes that you would be happy to donate, please drop them off 

at reception. Unopened sets of toiletries, chocolates, wine would be very welcome (or anything 

you would be happy to win in a raffle yourself!).If you work for a business who you think might 

be generous enough to donate something, or have a business yourself which could help out - all 

donations gratefully received. 

We are very lucky to have a really well supported Friends group so thank you all very much’ 

Tickets can now be purchased on ParentMail. 
 

Christmas Card Ordering  The last day for ordering the Christmas cards Sunday 20th 

November (shop closes on Monday 21st). All orders are made online. 
 

Christmas Wreath Making Wednesday 1st December, 7pm at the school. See attached 

poster for details. 
 

Children In Need Please make your donation on ParentMail for this worthy cause. 
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Christmas Treat Box The Friends are making a Christmas Treat Box for you to purchase 

at only £4.00. This will include 2 of Clive's shortbread biscuits, 2 hot chocolates, 2 packs of 

mini marshmallows, 2 chocolate lollies or coins and 2 candy canes.  Deadline for ordering is 7th 

December.  Boxes will be sent home on 17th December. 
 

Christmas Lunch Friday 3rd December  We will be doing things slightly differently this 

year.  On this day, everyone in school will have a hot lunch; there will be no packed lunches.  

During the morning, your child will make a party hat and a personalised place mat, ready for the 

meal.  

 

It is a very special morning in school and the classrooms always reverberate with the happy 

sounds of children’s laughter and Christmas Carols.  The cost is £2.30 per head as normal; there 

will be no charge for those receiving universal free school meals or free school meals. 

 

This year we will not be providing crackers for the children as we are aware of how 

environmentally unfriendly the plastic-laden bought Christmas crackers are.  We will however, 

be providing a small gift to all the children and we are pleased that this one small bit of Christmas 

routine will have an impact in reducing seasonal plastic waste. 
 

Tuck and Drinks If your child orders tuck or drinks you will be charged through ParentMail.  

Can you please ensure that your ParentMail account is topped up and that you wish your child to 

order. 

 

Kingswood Residential A further payment of £50 is required on 23.11.21.  However, any 

amounts can be made at any time after that, with the balance due on 6th April 2022.  

 

Flu Immunisation Please note change of date to 13th December 2021.  You will not need to 

complete another consent form for this new date if you have completed it already.  However, if 

your child has now received immunisation or medically something has altered can you please let 

the Office know. 

 

Spare trousers/joggers If anyone has any surplus joggers or trousers we can keep in 

school, aged 8 upwards, we would be very grateful.  Please hand into the Office. 

 

Reminders Afterschool Club for December. Don’t forget to hand in your afterschool club 

form for December. 

Year 6 – Height and Weight check 23rd November  

 

Christmas Jumper Day Please note we will be participating in Christmas Jumper Day on 

Friday 17th December.  More details to follow. 

 

Bawburgh Youth Club 26th November – Pizza night 

 


